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Prof Ke Chen 

Science Editor, Editorial Office 

Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited 

Dear Prof Chen, 
 

Re: ID number of editorial board member, UK  – Dr Yeng S Ang – 0027412 and 
author number 00006607 - Gastric endoscopic submucosal dissection as a treatment 
for early neoplasia and for accurate staging of early cancers in a UK Caucasian 
population (Manuscript NO.: 36162) 

The statistical methods of this study were reviewed by James Gwinnutt from the 
University of Manchester. 
 
We hope you will now accept our paper for publication in World Journal of 
Gastrointestinal Endoscopy. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely 

 
Dr Yeng S Ang, MD FRCP FRCPI FEBG 
Editorial Board member WJG (UK) 
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